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Happy New Year!  
The entire Stoney Point Community Development Team hopes 
that your new year has been off to a good start. We are exciting to 
continue working with your community throughout 2023.  

The Stoney Point Community Development Team would like to 
extend their congratulations and welcome to Amanda Bressette 
as she transitions into the role of Acting Director of 
Implementation/Project Management. Our team is looking 
forward to working closely with Amanda on this project. 

                                                                   

Survey Finished  
Thank you to everyone who has participated in the survey so far. 
Please note that we will be closing the survey so we can analyze 

the results and prepare for the next stage of engagement. We will 
continue to collect mail-in copies that have been sent.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What’s Next? 
We will be reviewing all the feedback we have received to date 

and working on the early stages of the Comprehensive 
Community Plan. We want to thank everyone who has 

participated so far as your feedback will help inform our next 
round of engagements. 

Survey: A secondary survey with more detailed questions for 
community planning will be created and shared in the near 

future. 

Community Engagement Sessions: We are looking forward to 
coming back into community with some new engagement 

activities to help inform the next stage of our project. We’ll also 
be presenting on our findings so far and looking for feedback and 

input from the community.  

Keep an eye out for more information including dates and 
locations of community meetings. This project needs your voice! 

 

         
 

 Do you have any questions? please contact us at: stonycdp@hatch.com 

 

Survey Winners! 
Congratulations to  

Donna Brown              David Cloud           Deb Milliken  

on each winning a $50 Visa Card in our draw. Your prizes 
will be delivered shortly.  
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